Donna Johnson

————

From: Charles Awotwi <kawotwi@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 9:32 AM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Fwd: Driveway Parking Notification
Attachments: Awotwi_Pre_Dev_App.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Donna

Please see below communication from Anderson Creek POA. I have attached the document you sent me, and
inserted the Picture of the driveway where I will park the vans. For the meeting, is Tuesday 29 March is the
afternoon ok?

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Charles Awotwi

Spring Lake, NC 28390
847-668-8405

P



We Christians live under the shadow of the Cross, therefore, we cannot minimize our share of the daily suffering of the
Cross!

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: POA <poa@andersoncreekclub.com>
Date: Thu, Mar 24, 2022 at 5:20 PM
Subject: RE: Driveway Parking Notification
To: Charles Awotwi <kawotwi@gmail.com>

Thank you for your clarification.

As long at the vans are able to fit in the driveway and do not have any advertisement on them, this will be fine and our
office will make note of this happening.

If you have any questions regarding this email, please contact our office.

Respectfully,

Danielle Morris

Property Owners Association
Anderson Creek Club

216 Anderson Creek Drive
Spring Lake, NC 28390

Phone: 910-814-8374

Fax: 910-814-0343

Email: poa@andersoncreekelub.com

http://acepoa.com




From: Charles Awotwi [mailto:kawotwi@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 4:10 PM

To: POA

Subject: Re: Driveway Parking Notification

Yes this will be typical minivans.
Respectfully,

Charles

Spring Lake, NC 28390

847-668-8405

“We Christians, live under the show of the Cross. Therefore, we cannot afford to minimize our share of the
daily suffering of the Cross.”

On Mar 23, 2022, at 3:54 PM, POA <poal@andersoncreekclub.com> wrote:

Thank you for your email.

Could you please provide more information about these vans? What type of vans will they be? Your
typical minivan? A transport van?

If you have any questions regarding this email, please contact our office.

Respectfully,

Danielle Morris



Property Owners Association
Anderson Creek Club

216 Anderson Creek Drive
Spring Lake, NC 28390

Phone: 910-814-8374

Fax: 910-814-0343

Email: poa@andersoncreekclub.com

http://accpoa.com

From: Charles Awotwi [mailto:kawotwi@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 1:22 PM

To: POA Anderson Creek

Subject: Driveway Parking Notification

To whom it may concern,

[ would like to notify the POA that I will be parking four vans in my driveway (Lot# 109
Anderson Creek Academy) overnight for the next two months. Please let me know if that is
allowable under the POA covenant.

Thank you

Very respectfully,

Charles



